
Bay Hills HOA Newsletter was produced by Peg Chiarelli and approved by Board members before issuing. 

Fall Garage Sale on 
Saturday Nov 14 was fun 
and no rain! Tanglewood had 

the most sales going, but almost 
every street had at least one.   
Reminder: Progressive’s free 
large-item curbside pickup  will 
be Wednesday Nov 25.   

Bay Hills Homeowners Association, Inc., PO Box 624, Indian Rocks Beach, FL 33785 

Many thanks to those who 
served, those now in service, 
and to their families. 

Hope you displayed “Old 
Glory” on November 11. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May you and your loved 
ones enjoy this day and be 
grateful for family, friends, 
freedom, and harvest bounty. 

REMINDER:  NO TRASH PICK-UP ON 

THANKSGIVING, NOVEMBER  26. 

PUT TRASH OUT ON YOUR NEXT REGULAR DAY 

(MONDAY OR THURSDAY). 

Guess what’s right 
around the corner! 

Could you have forgotten 
to pay your $20 HOA dues 
for 2015-2016?  Oct 1 is 
the start of the HOA year.  
The $20 is what entitles you 
to the great HOA rates 
from Progressive.  Send 
your check payable to Bay 
Hills HOA to: Bay Hills 
HOA, PO Box 624, Indian Rocks 
Beach, FL 33785. 
Or Call Peg Chiarelli for pick up at 
your house.  REALLY BIG NEWS FOR BAY HILLS! 

Thanks to Director and Webmaster 
BRYAN CLARK, we now have our own 
website started.  Visit 
www.BayHillsFL.com and let us know 
what you think.  Some of the items 
already on the website are: 
 Deed Restriction information 
 Progressive Waste Solutions 

information 
 Map of Bay Hills 
 Hurricane Preparedness 
 Recent Newsletters 
 Current HOA Board members 
 Event Calendar 

 More things will be 
added as time goes by to 
make it useful for 

everyone.  There is a “contact us” 
form for you to send in 
suggestions, observations, etc. 
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Vice-President  Frank Solava  460-7404  franksolava@gmail.com  
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Santa’s coming to Bay Hills!  

When: Saturday, December 12 

Time:  3pm   Place:  corner of 
Maplewood and Tanglewood 

No snow expected, so Santa will 
arrive on a shiny red fire truck.  He 
will have treats for the youngsters 
and let them inspect his special ride. 

This event is for Bay Hills children, 
grandchildren, nieces, nephews, etc.   

Grown-ups can enjoy the fun, too.  
Bring a snack, drink, and a chair.  Relax  
awhile and chat with your neighbors. 

SAY HI TO NEW NEIGHBORS 

Brian & Michelle Petrie— 
   10327 Bay Hills Dr 
 
Tim & Vanessa Lahaie— 
   14586 Maplewood Dr 

Congratulations to Yard of the Month 
Winners!  We all appreciate their 
efforts to keep Bay Hills beautiful! 
 

OCTOBER—Gallace— 
14583 102nd Ave 
 

NOVEMBER—Rooth— 
10291 Bay Hills Dr 


